
P-04-409 : Welsh names for new trunk roads in Wales 

Petition wording:   

We call upon the Welsh Government to ensure that all new trunk roads in 
Wales have names in Welsh.  Not only does this help preserve the identity of 
our cities, towns and villages. It also helps non Welsh speakers learn basic 
Welsh pronunciation and spelling. 

Petition raised by:  WelshnotBritish.com 

Date petition first considered by Committee:  2 October 2012 

Number of signatures:  47 

 


